June 28, 2010

BY HAND

Hon. David K. Paylor, Director
Department of Environmental Quality
629 East Main Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219

RE: Ground Water Withdrawal Regulation, 9VAC25-610

Dear Dave:

| have reviewed the amendments to this regulation as adopted by the State
Water Control Board on June 22, 2010. The State Water Control Board has the
authority to adopt these amendments.

With kindest regards, | am
Sincerely,

John R. Butcher
Specia Assistant Attorney General

Copy: Cindy Berndt
Jefferson Reynolds



